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“Now the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, that ye may abound in

hope, through the power of the Holy Ghost.” Romans 15:13

As we reflect on this beautiful promise, we are filled with gratitude for the ways God has

blessed our ministry over the past year. Through His provision and your generosity, we’ve

been able to share the “good tidings” of hope with people around the world who are waiting

to hear the gospel. Thank you for your sacrificial giving, both financially and of your time,

and for partnering with us in this mission to reach the lost.

If you’re interested in joining us to assemble scriptures, please let us know soon, as our

availability fills up quickly. We love our volunteers and are always inspired by the

dedication of those who come to serve alongside us.

We’ve enclosed an envelope for those who wish to contribute a special gift. We encourage

you to prayerfully consider how you might partner with us in spreading the gospel and

making a lasting impact. 

May God bless you with peace, joy, and hope this season and in the year to come.
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